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.
  ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF TUNISIA, 8TH NOVEMBER, 2022.

Mr. President,

Zambia warmly welcomes the delegation of Tunisia to the Fourth UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update.

We commend the Government Tunisia for the achievements made since the last review, such as the enforcement of the domestic legislation with the enactment of new laws in response to recommendations that emerged from the universal periodic review of 2017.. 

In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend to Tunisia the following:

1. Establish independent bodies, in particular the Human Rights Commission, in accordance with the Paris Principles.

2. Amend the legislation to remove all exceptions that allow for the marriage of those under 18 years of age.

3. Reduce overcrowding in prisons.

Finally, Zambia wishes Tunisia a successful review

I thank you Mr. President.
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